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Evans, Sandra E 23

From: Darby Byrd [darbybyrd@orangesavingsbank.com]
Sent:  Friday, April 02, 2004 5:58 PM

To: regs.comments@federalreserve.gov; comments@fdic.gov; regs.comments@occ.treas.gov:
regs.comments@ots.treas.gov

Subject: EGRPRA

The new Risk Management policies are creating excessive paper work and expense for small banks to comply
and meet exam standards, It is an over documentation of the business of managing a bank.

Attention:
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